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Welcome back to LKS2! We hope everybody had a lovely break over the summer holidays.
The children have returned back to school really well and they look so smart in their

lovely, new uniforms.



This half term, we will be learning all about our new topic 'With Yorkshire Artists'. The
children will be learning about different artists from the local area such as Burley

Banksy, Barbara Hepworth, Andy Goldsworthy and David Hockney.



Your child will recieve a reading book bag and book over the next few days. Please
ensure you are reading with your child at home regularly. Please listen to your child

read every night and write a comment in their reading diaries. Your child will need to
bring their book bag into school every day. They need to put their books in the basket
in their classroom so they can be changed.  Children will recieve a raffle ticket each
time they bring in their books and book bag. This will then enter them into the half

termly Reading Raffle where they might win a prize! 

PE
Year 3 - Wednesday
Year 3/4 - Friday
Year 4 - Friday

Please ensure your child has some black
PE pumps or trainers. Your child can

bring them into school and keep them
in their PE kit. Please make sure they

are named.

Swimming - Tuesday
Year 4 will be starting swimming this

term. 
Your child will recieve a letter

shortly with more information about
when your child will be going.

https://twitter.com/bramley_park
https://bramleyparkacademy.co.uk/

